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C A P. IX.
An A& to continue, until the Twentieth Day of

Feruary One thoufand eight hundred, feveral Laws
relating to the Prevention and Punifhment of At-
tempts to feduce Perfons ferving in His Majefty's
Forces; to the empowering His Majefty to accept
the Services of fuch Parts of the Militia of this
Kingdom as may offer to ferve in Ireland; to the
Admiffion of certain Articles of Merchandize in
neutral Ships, and the iffuing of Orders in Council
for that Purpofe; to the authorizing His Majefty
to make Regulations refpeding the Trade to the
Cape of Good Hope ; to the eftablifhing Courts of
judicature in the Ifland of Newfoundland; to the
enabling His Majefty to permit Goods to be im'-
ported in.to this Kingdom in neutral Ships; and
to continue, until the Thirtieth Day of Septem6er
Qae thoufand eight hunidred, an Ad of the laft
Se0ion of Parliament, for enabling His Majefty to
prollibit the Exportation, and permit the Importa-
tion of Corn, and for allowing the Importation of
other Articles of ProvifiQn, without Payment of
Duty. . ... [2th Oéa12er t799.]
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